PIPPINFEST

BOROUGH OF FAIRFIELD
108 West Main Street, P. O. Box 263
Fairfield, Pennsylvania 17320
Phone (717) 642-5640

Vendor Deadline Extended

Although nobody knows when this chaos due to the virus will end,
we hope it is well under control long before September and feel
we have to proceed with all planning for the Pippinfest 40th
anniversary as if it is a normal year. However, due to the
uncertainty and the current projection on the spread of the virus,
this morning we made the decision to extend the vendor
application price deadline from April 1 to June 1.

We sure hope we don't have to cancel, but if we do, vendors will
all have the option to get a refund or take a credit for 2021.
Be safe and stay healthy and hope to see you in September.

Nancy Wenschhof, Vendor Chair
2020 Pippinfest Committee

HELD EACH YEAR ON THE LAST WEEKEND IN SEPTEMBER



